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Comments: While we do support wildlife conservation efforts we believe the forest service and others should

focus their time and attention on projects that have the opportunity to create greater impact with less disruption to

current recreational standards than have been in place for years. Our friends and family use the lake, boat launch

and gold creek area throughout multiple seasons and also are aware of the needs across the community to

provide access to these lands, and would ask attention to be diverted to projects that yield a substantially higher

environmental return with less impact.


